SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST
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Communion kits are available at the
back of the auditorium. Kits will also be
available at the proper time should you forget
to pick one up or should you elect to have

Communion brought to you.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon
request at the Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
MARCH 24, 2024

WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Chris Cummings

All Hail the Power Qf]esus’ Name - # 162
Majesty - H 266

PRAYER - Travis Birdwell
SCRIPTURE READING
John 12:12-16

There Is a Redeemer - H 287
Christ, We Do All Adore Thee - # 186

THE LORD’S SUPPER - David Chenault
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Soon and Very Soon - H# 989
Wonderful Grace of Jesus - HI112

MESSAGE - Bob Payne

“The Slﬂ’fering (f Jesus”
1 Peter 4:1-2

How Great Thou Art - # 76
Jesus Is Coming Soon - # 712

CLOSING PRAYER

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723




[ SOUTHMAINPRAYS J

ROY DORSEY is home following a hospital stay last week
due to breathing difficulties

STEVE DYER is awaiting test results.

DEIDRE RIVERS is awaiting test results from Wednes-
day’s MRI.

RAYMOND SHAW, friend and co-worker of Jonathan
Blalack, is in a medically induced coma.
OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: LouAnn Anderson, Elizabeth Bazal-
dua, Pat Brack, Mary Briggs, Rose Briggs, Don Brooks, Keith Brown,
Margie Brown, Kenny Bryant, Curtis Chapman, June Chenault, Ken
Craycraft, Layton Cummings, Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe & Kathy Da-
vis, Michael Dorsey, Roy Dorsey, Randy & Beverly Fletcher, Xander
Freeman, Barbie Glasgow, Bill Grant, Tami Hale, Lillian Haley, Harvey
Hand, Carter David Harbron, Tracy Hawkins, Letha Hopkins, Roy Hunt,
Linda Jamison, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Genna McFad-
den, Jennifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Steve Quinn, Cathy Reaves, Staci
Richardson, Debi Rodgers, Todd Sample, Grayson Settle, Chris Stew-
art, Vanessa Strong, Bailey Thornton, Victoria Walker, Bryant Whitaker

‘Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation,
by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving,
present your request to God™- Philippians 4.6

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT
Barbie Glasgow
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ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:........................ rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith Dodd Vinson

L SOUTH MAIN SHARES ]

LaShell Gutierrez,
Kathy Reed,
Layton Cummings,

Servando Enriquez,
Lennon Henry!!!

Happy vy

Nick & Victoria Walker!!!
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CONGRATULATIONS

Bruce & Lynn Jackson are the proud great-
grandparents of a new great-grandson, Grayson Floyd,
born Wednesday, March 8th. Congratulations, Lynn &
Bruce!!

AREA-WIDE EVENTS

Remember to check out the bulletin board across from
the Sound Room to see all of the area-wide events hap-
pening over the next several weeks.

SM BENEVOLENCE

Since it's beginning in 2018, our “Family Helping Family”
benevolence funds have helped multiple members of our
South Main Family during some trying times. If you would
like to donate to this important and appreciated work,
please do so in one of the following ways:

1) Use a pew envelope and mark it “SM Benevolence”
before placing it into the contribution basket or,

2) Give your donation to Renee or to one of the Elders.
For more information, please direct any questions to our
treasurer, Rodger Poe, or to any one of the Elders.

Your loving and generous gift is very much appreciated!!!
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